
Services at Labour Department’s Tuen
Mun Job Centre suspended

     The Labour Department (LD) announced today (August 27) that services at
the Tuen Mun Job Centre located on G/F, Victory Building, 3 Tsing Min Path,
Tuen Mun, New Territories, have been suspended until further notice owing to
urgent maintenance works in the job centre.

     Job seekers needing employment services may approach other nearby job
centres, such as the Labour Department Employment in One-stop at Unit 401,
4/F, Tin Ching Amenity and Community Building, Tin Ching Estate, Tin Shui
Wai, New Territories (near the Light Rail Tin Yuet Station), or the Tsuen Wan
Job Centre at 2/F, Tsuen Wan Government Offices, 38 Sai Lau Kok Road, Tsuen
Wan, New Territories (via Exit A, Tsuen Wan MTR Station).

     Meanwhile, job seekers may also browse vacancy information on the LD's
Interactive Employment Service website (www.jobs.gov.hk) and its mobile
application.

     The LD apologises for any inconvenience caused.

http://www.government-world.com/services-at-labour-departments-tuen-mun-job-centre-suspended/
http://www.government-world.com/services-at-labour-departments-tuen-mun-job-centre-suspended/
http://www.jobs.gov.hk/

